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Dear Mr. Geary:

We are pleased to acknowledge your complete

and very interesting report of the 15th, giving details

of your reception of Station WPG on the morning of

October 14th.

Your report is correct in every respect, and

it is apparent that you have an excellent receiving set.

Hoping you may continue to hear and enjoy our

programs from time to time, and thanking you for writing

us in such a complete manner, I am

Very truly yoliCs)

110nMAN h7n5r
Manager.

"WHEN YOU BUY WPG, YOU SELL SOUTH JERSEY"


